
From: GILLIAN VENNING 
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 8:37 AM 
Subject: DDSB Board of Trustees' Statement of Support for Combatting Jew Hate 

This message is being sent on behalf of the Board of Trustees, Durham District 
School Board 

To: Regional Chair and Council of the Regional Municipality of Durham and Mayor and 
Council of the Town of Whitby 

We have been made aware of two motions being brought forward for consideration at 
Whitby Council on February 3, 2025, and Durham Regional Council on February 12, 
2025, in response to the rise of Jew hate in the region and around the world. 

The DDSB Board of Trustees would like to express its strong support for any actions 
and steps taken to address the rise of Jew hate and antisemitism. We stand united as 
allies in our commitment to fostering a region free from hate and discrimination. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

DDSB Board of Trustees 

Cc: Mayor and Council, Town of Ajax; Mayor and Council, Township of Brock; Mayor 
and Council, City of Oshawa; Mayor and Council, City of Pickering; Mayor and Council, 
Township of Scugog, Mayor and Council, Township of Uxbridge 


